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For Immediate Release 

February 7, 2025  

City of Rensselaer Sanitation Department  

Due to the closure of E. Walnut St. for the emergency sewer repair, the City of 
Rensselaer Sanitation Department has decided to suspend recycling drop off at the 
recycling center effective immediately through February 15th, 2025. We will 
monitor the closure and adjusted as needed. We will provide updates as they 
become available.  

For our rural customers, we encourage you to take your recyclable materials to the 
designated County drop off centers in our neighboring communities.  

We apologize for the inconvenience.  

 

 
  


